From: Mike Van Dooren

To: Anthony Serafini
Date: December 20, 2013

Subject:

Message:
Dear automated services,

No, this is a renewal of an existing license that has been ongoing since 1996. There is no reason to get
further FAA approval or for documentation. This is all on file and should be a simple process for approval.

Thanks,
Mike



